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EAA Extends Telecommuting Workforce 

 
San Antonio, TX – The Edwards Aquifer Authority’s (EAA) “Stay Home, Work Safe” 

protocols will remain in place until further notice. If you need to conduct business with us or have 

questions please reach out by email at info@edwardsaquifer.org or visit our website to obtain 

contact information. 

The EAA is a regional water management agency that manages, enhances and protects the 

Edwards Aquifer a major groundwater system serving approximately 2 million South Central 

Texans. The EAA jurisdiction spans across 8 counties including Uvalde, Medina, Bexar, and parts of 

Atascosa, Caldwell, Guadalupe, Comal and Hays counties.   

 

More information can be found at www.edwardsaquifer.org 
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